
Landscape Architecture Project 

♦ In an effort to encourage residential water savings, the Jordan Valley Water Conservancy District 

(JVWCD) expanded their “Slow the Flow” ad campaign to include a reality-style makeover entitled 

“Water Quest” for two of their customer residences. 

♦ JVWCD began the process by soliciting landscape designers as a part of a design competition and our 

team of Landscape Architects was chosen as the winner. Both properties began with very typical Wa-

satch Front landscapes, complete with an expansive lawn and little other planting. 

♦ The lawn was replaced by drought tolerant plants, which incorporated all-season color, texture, and du-

rability. A dry river bed, entry plaza, flagstone path and raised planters were included to not only pro-

vide areas that would not require water, but to provide additional amenities and interest to the design. 

A new updated drip irrigation system was designed and installed to maximize water efficiency through 

zoning and use of moisture sensor technology. The result is a beautiful, functional and water-efficient 

landscape that the families can enjoy for years. 
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